
To
Miriam Coelho
MONTEVIDEO

Hi Miriam,

we are back in Vienna now, with new energy and new Ideas.
After Amsterdam we spend two days in Cologne and two days in Frankfurt. The
media-akademy in Cologne has a lot of equipment......that's it!!!!! In Frankfurt
we saw a Gunafa party of Station Rose and we liked it a lot. Very nice Party.
Back here we got the message that we get our rent, telefone and a scanner
payed by the goverment :-)))))))) So we can work one year without headache.
And Kathy Rae Huffman works now with us, so we will get a lot more
information than before.
What about your trip to Vienna ??? Flights are very cheap these days.
I included a Documentation about the Festival TRANSFORMATOR, that  I
organized 1991 in a little town in Austria. About 40 Austrian Media-Artists took
part in it and I think the Documentation could be interesting for you. Its Partly
edited on paper, partly on Video and partly on Floppy disc (Amiga-Dos).
In 1992 I was financial organizer of a Fax-Art event, also in this little town,
where a lot of international Artists took part and some well known theoretics
wrote texts for the catalogue. I was really disappointed about the event but I
could not influence the Program. The catalogue is also included.
Maybe you find some interesting facts in it , if not it could be interesting for
research as an example for conventional artists working with fax as an arttool for
the first time.
So, I hope you like these things.
We all are looking forward to see you and Kees in Vienna someday

Herwig, Christine and Max

P.S.: I  think Max is already in contact with Shaun on the network.
And please say hello also to Kees and Marc.
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